
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 1.7.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

I can’t believe that it is July already! This week has been another busy one. The 

performances of Mary Poppins have been phenominal. Our children are so 

incredibly talented and I know that there wasn’t a dry eye in the house! Once 

again we welcomed families to our open afternoons for Y3 and Y6. We also have 

an open evening on Tuesday 19th July – 3.30pm – 5.30pm, where you will be able to visit the 

children’s current classrooms and also meet their new teachers as well as look at the children’s 

books if you were unable to attend the afternoon sessions.  

Our Curriculum 

We have welcomed all of the children in Year 2 to watch the dress 

rehearsal of Mary Poppins and the classes are enjoying reading with Year 

3. We look forward to seeing them all again during their transition 

sessions on the 11th and 12th July. 

Congratulations to our girls cricket team who won the Stockport finals 

winning every game they played and conducted themselves brilliantly. 

Our rounders team are also representing the school in the finals next week.  

Millie’s Trust have been in to school to train our Year 6s in basic first aid skills. Due 

to these sessions, former pupils have helped members of the local community 

when they have been in need and potentially saved lives. Year 4 have been 

studying the architecture of Zaha Hadid. In their art lessons they sketched some of 

her buildings and used these images to print different patterns. 

Staffing News 

I am very sad to announce that Mrs Dodd will be leaving us at the end of this year. She has made the 

decision to retire and spend more time with her family. How we will manage without her I don’t 

know, but of course we wish her all the best for the future and will miss her very much. 

Staffing for September 

Year 3 – Mrs Baird (Lark Class), Miss Phipps (Hedgehog Class), Mrs Parker (Fox Class) 

Year 4 – Mr Kinnear (3OT), Mrs Ollier / Mrs Topham (3G), Mrs Taylor (3P) 

Year 5 – Mrs Hancock (4P), Mrs Dale / Mrs Rutherford (4K), Mrs Jordan / Mrs Watts (4T) 

Year 6 – Miss Campbell (5JW), Mr Baguley (5DR), Mrs Humphreys (5H) 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 Kind regards, Mrs Cliff 



Diary Dates – Summer 2 

Thursday, 7th July – Y6 High School Transition Day 

Friday, 8th July – Non Uniform – Summer Fair Gift Donations 

Monday 11th July – Wednesday 13th July – Y6 Conway Residential 

Monday 11th July am / Tuesday 12th July pm – Y2 Transition sessions 

Wednesday 13th July – Y2 Parent information session / meet the teacher – 5.00pm 

Friday, 15th July – Non Uniform – Summer Fair Bring a Bottle and Cake Donations 

Saturday, 16th July – 1.00 pm – Summer Fair 

Tuesday 19th July – Open Evening 3.30pm – 5.30pm (meet new teachers and look at books) 

Wednesday 20th July – Y2/3 Transition disco (Junior School) 5.00pm – 6.00pm 

Tuesday 19th July / Thursday 21st July – Y3, Y4, Y5 Transition afternoon / morning. 

Thursday 21st July – Year 6 Show 2.00pm & 6.00pm 

Friday, 22nd July  - Reports going out 

Monday 25th July / Tuesday 26th July – Y3, Y4, Y5 SEND review meetings 

Tuesday 26th July – Year 6 party 6.00pm – 7.30pm 

Wednesday 27th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly (2.30pm), End of Term  

 

 

***COMPETITION TIME!!!*** 

We are looking for new models for our History Timeline. If you would like to enter, please bring your 

models to Mrs Cliff’s office by Friday 22nd July. More details will be available on Google Classroom. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 


